
   

           5-7-24 

Dear Parents, 

 I want to thank you for everything you had done this year to make this year such a success for 

our class, for our kids, and for myself. I am beyond blessed with my WOCS family! I want to thank you! I 

don’t think I can say thank you enough! You are the best set of parents any teacher could have!! I truly 

mean that! You have showered me with love, prayers, kindness, and so much more. Truly THANK YOU! 

 This week I will be sending home a variety of items.   Please please have your child study their 

flashcards this summer and read as much as possible.  

 Wednesday, May 8th is our awards assembly at 8:30 am. Every student will receive a Character 

quality award!  This is a time I get to brag on my babies! Yes, I will cry! I can’t help it! =) This is an 

awesome time to watch your child shine! The talent show will follow the awards assembly where the 

students will square dance.  

 Thursday, May 9th is our very last day of Third Grade. We will release at 1:30 pm  

 Again, I want to thank you for this year. I want to thank you for entrusting your child with me 

this school year. I have completely enjoyed this year. I am sad this year has flown by so quickly! I am 

truly thankful for your dedication to WOCS and our classroom! You all are amazing!!  

 Have a great and fun summer! 

Love always, 

Danyal Walters                            

 

 

 

 

              

 


